
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We want to say a big thank you for all the support you have given to the Friends of Heronsgate. 
 
Over the years you have helped us raise the funds below: 

• 2023 - Books for classrooms (£2,600) 

• 2022 - Wet play games (£120) 

• 2021 - Chicken house (£500) 
• 2020 - 30 Ipads (£11,700 - FOH and Heronsgate contributing half each) 
• 2019 - Library furniture (£6,500) 
• 2018 - Playtrail reading shelter (£10,000) 

 
We need a Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer to keep running, otherwise we will be closing 
in July 2024. 
 
If you are a Heronshaw Year 2 parent with a child moving up to Year, 3 Heronsgate, then please 
consider contacting us if you fancy any of the roles above or if you are a Year 4 or Year 5 parent 
we need you to be able to keep hosting the wonderful events below! 
 

• Cake Sales, Book Sales, Uniform Sales, Lolly Sales 

• Break the rules day 

• Easter Knitted Chicks with chocolate 

• Chocolate Tombola 

• Summer & Winter Fayres 

• Discos 

• Non-Uniform (Mufti) Days 

• Year 6 Prom and Year 6 Leavers gift 

 
So come on mums, dads, aunties, uncles, grandmas and grandads do you have a little time to spare? 
FoH need you.  Contact us now on friendsofheronsgate@gmail.com 
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